
Autumn Term 2 topic – From A to B then

Super Humans

Maths

This term we are starting with Place Value within 100. The 

children will be focusing on partitioning numbers into tens 

and ones, using a place value chart and number lines, 

including estimating on a number line. In the latter part of 

the term we will be looking at ‘Shape’ – recognising 2D 

and 3D shapes and their properties.

English

Our focus texts this term is Paddington followed by The 

Christmas Pine. The focus for writing will be a simple 

retelling of a narrative, formal invitations and stories 

from other cultures. The children will be encouraged to 

reflect on and edit their work.

P.E

P.E will be on a Wednesday and Friday.

In P.E we will be doing Dance and Functional Fitness. In 

Dance we will look at movements at different levels, 

travelling in different ways and performing sequences in 

unison. Functional Fitness will involve looking at speed, 

agility and power in our movements. 

R.E

Our R.E focus this half-term is Believing. The children will 

think about Who is a Christian and what do they believe in?

IPC

This term we will be completing our topic from last term ‘From A to B’ and then we will be moving onto ‘Super Humans’. We will be 

learning about how our bones, muscles, senses and nerves all connect to make us human. We will be investigating the ways in 

which these body parts interact with our brain, enabling us to see, hear, smell, taste and touch. We will be discuss how to 

keep our bodies healthy, the roles of exercise and medicines and we will be preparing a healthy snack.

Music

In the unit Rhythm In The Way We Walk (Reggae style) 

and Banana Rap (Hip Hop style), the children will listen 

and appraise other styles of music and continue to 

appreciate music through games and singing.

Please ensure all children have a water bottle every day and suitable 

coat as the weather is changing.

Please bring in your Reading Records every Tuesday – we expect that 

the children are reading at home everyday and comments recorded. 

We will be sending home weekly phonics/spelling activities and Maths

homework every Friday to be returned to school every Thursday. 

There will also be a Power Project and children will be expected to 

complete 3 tasks from the menu. This can all be recorded in their 

homework books. Important dates:

London Transport Museum 13th November 2024

Christmas Tree Service 2nd December 2024

KS1 Nativity 9th and 10th December 2024

Pantomime 12th December 2024

Reminders and upcoming dates

Computing

In the computing the children will be completing the 

Pictograms and Lego Builders topics.


